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June 4, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Joint Communication – Fox Stipend Increase, Change in Vancouver Post Shuffle Intake 
Dates, Vancouver Island SOC Update and New Resources in Kamloops Dispatch 

 
 
Please click HERE to view the joint communication memo from BC Emergency Health Services and 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC.  
 
This joint memo includes an update on the Fox standby rate to $15.20 per hour which came into 
effect May 28, 2021, a change to the Vancouver Post Shuffle Intake dates – which will take place 
July 2 – 16, 2021 this year, the SOC rollout on Vancouver Island and some new resources being 
introduced into the Kamloops Dispatch Operations Centre. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics of British Columbia 
CUPE Local 873 
 
TC/sb/MoveUp 
 
 

http://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/10452/

